
 
 

SAFETY UPDATE  

RECALL NOTICE 
 
 

CROWN PRINCE, INC. is recalling canned Smoked Baby Clams in Olive 
Oil (UPC 073230008535) because FDA testing found detectable levels of 
per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS).  
 
Customers who purchased the affected product shall discontinue use 
and contact us at recallinfo@vitacost.com for a full refund. 
 
Recalled Products Sold by Vitacost.com Inc. 

Product UPC Lots: 
Crown Prince  Natural 
Smoked Baby Clams in 
Olive Oil -- 3 oz 

073230008535 All lots 
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